
 

 

The Messenger  
November 2021 

 A Message from Our Pastor: 
 

Great is Thy faithfulness, O God my Father; 

There is no shadow of turning with Thee; 

Thou changest not, Thy compassions, they fail not; 

As Thou hast been, Thou forever will be. 
 

Refrain 
 

Great is Thy faithfulness! 

Great is Thy faithfulness! 

Morning by morning new mercies I see. 

All I have needed Thy hand hath provided; 

Great is Thy faithfulness, Lord, unto me! 
 

Summer and winter and springtime and harvest, 

Sun, moon and stars in their courses above 

Join with all nature in manifold witness 

To Thy great faithfulness, mercy and love. 
 

Refrain 
 

Pardon for sin and a peace that endureth 

Thine own dear presence to cheer and to guide; 

Strength for today and bright hope for tomorrow, 

Blessings all mine, with ten thousand beside! 
 

Refrain 

 

Great is Thy faithfulness.  This is the time of the year where we stop and 

take account of all our blessings.  We turn our hearts with thanksgiving and 

gratitude toward God.  The words of the hymn, òGreat is Thy Faithfulness,ó 

were written in 1923 by Thomas Chisholm.  Often hymns have a significant 

meaning to the writer.  It has been reported that Chisholm did not have 

special circumstances which caused its writingñjust his experience and Bible 

truth.   
 

See, we may not always see how much we are blessed from day to day.  

Some of us feel the exact opposite, burdened and heavy hearted.  Here is 
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Playground Dedication 

Bonfire Worship Service 

ñYour love, Lord, reaches to the heavens, your 
faithfulness to the skies.ò  Psalm 36:5 
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A Message from Our Pastor é (continued from Page 1) 

 

thing, when we look for the good it changes our 

attitude!  When we sing òGreat is Thy Faithfulnessó we 

begin to see life in a different light.  Negative begets 

negative; positive begets positive!   
 

I have decided this month to do something I donõt 

normally do.  I plan to journal.  Simply put, I will record 

those things for which I am grateful.  These thoughts 

and prayers put to paper can pierce the heart.   They can 

shape and help us to find a place of gratitude.  Then I 

can declare as the psalmist did, òYour love, Lord, 

reaches to the heavens, your faithfulness to the skies.ó  

(Psalm 36:5) 
 

 

~ Pastor Karen 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU!  

I would like to take a moment and 
say òThank youó to all those who 
made Pastor Appreciation Month 
so special.  The various 
expressions of appreciation have 
touched my heart.  My family and 
I are grateful for each and every 
one.  We have been blessed.  It is 
a privilege to be in ministry with 
you, Centreville UMC!  
 

In appreciation,  

Pastor Karen and family  

òRejoice always, pray continually, 

give thanks in all circumstances; for 

this is Godõs will for you in Christ 

Jesusó      1Thessalonians 5: 16 -18  
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Worship Services for 

All Saints Day 

November 7, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us as we light a candle 
in remembrance of those who 

passed this past year. 

 

Everyone Welcome! 

Calling All Women of the Church: 
 

The Methodist Women will be holding 
their Annual Christmas Party Luncheon 
on Tuesday, December 7, 2021, at 11:45 
ŀƳ ŀǘ CƛǎƘŜǊƳŀƴΩǎ Lƴƴ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ.  We 
had a great turn out at our last luncheon 
in 2019 and hope we can do the same 
this year.  Separate checks will be given, 
and we will be ordering from the main 
menu.  It will be held in the same room 
as the last one.  Feel free to ask someone 
to join us.  You can meet at the church to 
ride together or drive on your own. If you 
plan on meeting at the church, please be 
there by 11:15am.  Reservations MUST 
be made to Lynda Palmatary by Friday, 
December 3rd.  Call Lynda at 410-490-
0878 or 410-758-1476 for your 
reservation.  If you want to be part of the 
Santa gift exchange, bring a $10.00 gift.  
It will be fun and hope to see many for 
our fun day.  God Bless. 

Newsletter ideas and 
submissions should be sent to 
office@centreville-umc.com 

mailto:khandy@centreville-umc.com
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  Outreach :  
Reaching out into our Community to make a difference  
By Larisa Thomas c240-994-5042, larisa97thomas@atlanticbb.net 

 

Upcoming Outreach Opportunities For Our Congregation:   
Nov 1 & 17 10-Noon CUMC Food Pantry 
Nov 6 8-1:15 PM Volunteer for Make A Difference Day  
Nov 14  Shoeboxes Due 
Nov 17 & 18 9:30-12 or 3-8 Drop off Turkey Tag Meals  
Nov 18-20 5:30  Shelter Casseroles Needed 
Nov 20 9-1 PM Pick Your Time To Deliver a few Turkey Tag Meals 
Dec 18 11:30-6:30 OCC Shoebox Warehouse Work for 10 people 
 

Volunteer at Make A Difference Day, QAC Resource Day, November 6 

Make a Difference Day is a County Level Resource Day where organizations come to one place to assist the 
homeless and working poor of Queen Anne's County.  Volunteers are needed to help make this a success. This 
yearôs event will be held at Sudlersville Middle School Saturday November 6 from 8 AM until 1:15 PM.  

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes Still Available in Narthex 

Operation Christmas Child collects shoeboxes filled with gifts for children around the world who probably have 
never received a Christmas gift. Shoeboxes are available for pick up in the Narthex and are due November 14.  

Shelter Casseroles Needed Nov. 18-20 

Due to COVID, the Homeless Shelter will be still housing individuals in motel rooms for November. They are 
looking for a meat and veggie casserole or pasta type casserole. A green salad would be nice especially with a 
pasta dish. The casseroles should be fully cooked, hot and ready to serve when dropped off in a throw -way 
container. Sandi or Karen will be at KIUMC each evening to take in the meal and will keep us updated on the 
number of guests we are feeding and any food allergies. Our Dates are November 18-20.  Sign up at Sign Up 
Genius (link on CUMC Website under Serve Tab)  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f094baaa62ea75-shelter1  

Trip to Christmas Shoebox Warehouse ï RSVP for Saturday Dec. 18 for 1-5 PM Shift 

Come help check all the incoming Christmas Shoeboxes. We will meet at the church at 11:30 am, carpool to the 
warehouse in Baltimore (the same location as last year) and return around 6:30 PM. Last year, it was amazing to 
see all the volunteers from as far away as New York State helping to process part of the 900,000 shoeboxes that 
went through our warehouse. We have 10 spaces open on our reservation. RSVP to Larisa. 

Feed A Family Turkey Tags Drop Off and Volunteer 

The drop off site for Turkey Tags is again at the Kent Narrows Outlets beside the Kent Narrows Bridge on Nov 17 
& 18 from 9:30-12 PM or 3-8 PM. Volunteers are also needed to deliver dinners on November 20, which is great 

for families to do together. RSVP to Larisa for delivering. 

Food Pantry Needs 

Thank you for all who have donated to help us fill our shelves! In September we had 35 families come through, 
which represented 79 people receiving food. Currently we really need cereal, spaghetti sauce, and hamburger 
helpers.  

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f094baaa62ea75-shelter1
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Operation Christmas Child 
Drop Off Times - Volunteer !
Monday Nov. 15: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Tuesday Nov. 16: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Wednesday Nov. 17: 5:00 PM  - 7:00 PM

Thursday Nov. 18: 5:00 PM  - 7:00 PM

Friday Nov. 19: 10:00 AM  - 12:00 PM

Saturday Nov. 20: 8:00 AM  - 11:00 AM

Sunday Nov. 21: 5:00 PM  - 7:00 PM

Monday Nov. 22: 8:00 AM  - 10:00 AM

We need volunteers to help accept Shoeboxes being dropped off at our church. Sign up 
in the Narthex or call Leesa Stokes for more information at 410-924-5532.

 

 

We will be preparing the shoeboxes from CUMC on Sunday, 

November 14 th  @ 2pm.  Everyone who signed up to help 

during National Collection Week is encouraged to come and 

help.  We will get our boxes in cartons and walk through the 

process.  We will be ready to serve the  community through 

the week.  
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A Day Apart! 

By Janie Nickle 

 
 

Eleven women gathered on Saturday, October 

23rd, to spend time in Godôs presence.  The theme 

of the day was ñFaith, Hope and Action.ò   The 

day was spent laughing, eating, and sharing our 

experiences of times when we relied on faith and 

courage to take the next step and the resulting 

changes in our lives.  Inspired by the story of 

Naomi, who in her darkest hours, knew something 

had to change, so she set out on a journey.   We 

were treated with wonderful stories of life-

changing decisions by Angie Van Meter and Leesa 

Stokes. Their faith and hope in God set them on a 

journey of faith that encouraged each of us.  
 

In addition to spending time with God, we were 

truly blessed to have Ann Harlan lead us in an 

exciting time of learning to paint sunflowers.  

Some of us learned that we have hidden artistic 

talents, while others of us, including myself, 

learned that perhaps there are other hidden skills 

left to be discovered.   
 

For me, this was a very special day. But I left with 

a question that is still lingering.  ñWhat will God 

do when eleven women come together, to worship, 

learn, laugh, and love.ò  Keep watch!  I donôt 

know what God will do, but I am sure it will be 

awesome.  

 

 

 

 
 

The Wonder of Christmas: Once You Believe, Anything 
Is Possible is an Advent experience that explores the 
wonder of Christmas through the lens of four elements 
from the Christmas story: a star , a name, a manger , 
and a promise . Each chapter contains the reading, 
reflection questions, Scriptures for meditation, and a 
prayer. If you use a home Advent wreath (you can 
make one with us on Sunday, November 28th), there is 
a special weekly reading that can be used when lighting 
the candle.   The study will coordinate with our Sunday 
morning worship as well as daily devotions.  You will 
not want to miss our 4 session Wednesday gatherings 
at either 1pm or 7:30pm starting December 1, 2021.  
We will order books together to receive the benefit of 
free shipping.  Sign up in the narthex or contact the 
church office.  Books can be paid for at the first class.  
Softcover will be $10.99, large print paperback is 
$10.79, and the eBook version is $9.99.  Sign up 
starting this week until November 14, 2021 if you want 
to benefit from the free shipping.  

 

 

The Wonder of 
Christmas: Once You 
Believe, Anything Is 
Possible    

ADVENT WREATH WORKSHOP 
 

Join us in the fellowship hall on 
November 28th at 4pm to make an 
Advent wreath for your home.   
Please sign up in the narthex by 
Nov. 17th so we can make sure to 
get enough materials.  
Approximate cost should be less 
than $20 per wreath.   
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Centreville UMC 

Youth Group

 

November Schedule 2021 

7-Youth Group 5:30-7pm 

14-Youth Group 5:30-7pm 

21-Youth Group 5:30-7pm 

28-Youth Group 5:30-7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

All Youth, grades 6 -12 are welcome ! 
�)�X�Q�����I�R�R�G�����J�D�P�H�V���D�Q�G���*�R�G�Ù�V���Z�R�U�G�� 

 

MOVIE NIGHT IN DOVER !   

NOVEMBER 15 at 7PM.   Experience the 

Holy Land with Dr. Tony Evans, Chrystal 
Evans Hurst and Priscilla Shirer in ñJourney 
with Jesusò.  Please sign up in the Narthex if 
you would like to join us in attending this event.  
Call the church office for more information.   

  


